
 

 

          
 
 

December 6, 2012 
 

What’s  New ! 
     The Nevada Bowhunters Association 
had its midwinter meeting on December 1st 
and 2nd at the Perdiz Shooting Sports 
Clubhouse just outside of Eureka, Nevada.  
A synopsis of the minutes will probably be 
included in the next NBHA Newsletter.   
     A few of the items that might be of 
immediate interest to you are:  1) the dates 
that have been set for some of the shoots 
(included on a separate page), 2)  the NBHA 
State Outdoor Tournament will be held a 
multiple locations in an effort to make them 
more accessible and affordable to participants.  
Any club can submit a bid to host the event 
and the tournaments must be held within the 
fiscal year that ends with the Jamboree in 
Eureka.  Participants may compete in more 
than one State Outdoor or State Marked 3D 
tournament however; each participant must 
declare that a tournament is his All-around 
entry before starting the tournament (should a 
person be competing for the All-around title).  
There will be an additional $5.00 entry fee at 
each tournament (indoor, outdoor, marked 3D 
= total of $15.00) to qualify for the 
All-around silver buckle.  Take a look at 
Pres. Larry’s buckle, it is very 
prreeettttyyyyy.  Worth more than 
$15.00.   (An old guy I know said he really 
didn’t like the buckle because the points on 
the top edge would poke into his waist (belly) 
and he couldn’t see the buckle anyway.  
Have you ever heard of such an excuse?)  3)  
It was decided that  the president of NBHA 
needed access to funds without authorization 
from the Board; approved not to exceed $500 
for the year.  4)  There was also a proposal 
to put money spots on the Jamboree targets to 
raise participation and interest.  The proposal 
was not presented formally so the Board was 
able to discuss it informally and  

 
 

come to a compromise decision (we 
do better than our Federal 

Government does).  The money spots will be 
used only on Sunday.  There will be judges 
at whichever targets have money spots on 
them.  No money from NBHA will be used 
but it will be sponsored through individual 
donations .  5)  The individual club team 
competition (started last season; only WRA, 
Elko, Ely, Carson participated) will be tried 
again for lack of discussion or an expression 
of a nay or yea opinion.  This competition is 
self supporting.  6)  The NBHA 
Jamboree will be held June 15 and 16  at 
the Perdiz  Shooting Range.  FYI, lunch 
will be available but no breakfast.  Breakfast 
might be taken care of by the Elks Club; more 
information due closer to Jamboree time.  
Lucy will be in charge of organization for the 
pot luck.  Also FYI, the NBHA is asking 
each club to donate a raffle item which was 
commonly done for many years.  
IMPORTANT, The Fallon Bowmen will be 
in charge of setting up 10 targets for the 
Jamboree.  If you are planning to attend, 
don’t be shy.  We would appreciate any help 
you can give!  I will remind everyone as the 
time gets closer. 
     I’m sure I’ve forgotten something but, 
after almost 2 full days of meeting, I was 
catching myself tuning out at times. 
♦I have pink arrows, t-shirts (pink & grey) 
for Tough Enough To Shoot Pink fund.  
Only L and XL shirts available. 
♦Don’t forget, indoor practice at the 
Gulch, Fairgrounds every Thursday 
evening at 6:00  p.m.                
Don’t forget our Pot Luck! 
 

 
 

 

P.O. Box 5072 Fallon, Nevada 89407 

When - Saturday, January 5 
What time - 6:00 p.m. 
(setup & start cooking tri-tip) 
Where  - Dry Gulch Saloon 
 Fairgrounds 
Why  - Give out awards and 
 eat great food!  



 

 

  
 
RSVP - Awards Pot Luck, please 
     no later than Dec. 28th. 
 
€    Yes, I will attend the annual awards 
 pot luck.   
 
€  No, I cannot attend the great event.  
 
Mail to:  B. Alves 
            3240 Schindler Road 
    Fallon, NV  89406 
 
  or 
 
Call:  423-0432 (if no answer leave a 
message with WHO you are and YEA or 
NAY about the pot luck.   
 
A Reply is greatly appreciated so we can buy 
the appropriate amount of tri-tip and other 
supplies.  THANKS ! ! ! 
 
Happy Holidays and hope 
your bows and arrows are 
covered in mistletoe (you 
know 000 & XXX).    


